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The Northern New Mexico Citizens” Advisory Board (NNMCAB) is a federally charted committee
to provide meaningful and timely advice and recommendations to the Los Alamos National
Laboratory and to the Department of Energy in remediation and clean-up of materials
produced by the research and development activity at the lab, primarily the so-called “legacy
waste.”

Recommendation: The NNMCAB recommends that a protocol be agreed on where by the DOE
presents to the NNMCAB a bi-monthly report on the status of recommendations it has
received.

The report will follow a definite format which will include:
e [f the recommendation is accepted and the results thereof,

e [f the recommendation is not accepted, the reason is clearly stated.

e [f the recommendation is on hold, pending or in suspense, the reason is clearly stated.

Benefits: A timely report on the status of recommendations will be a great aid for the NNMCAB
in determining its efficacy, efficiency and pertinence or relevance.



